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From: John Thompson
To: Healey, Richard; Allen-Daniel, Leslie
Cc: John Thompson; Walter Collins
Subject: Wet Weather Peak Flow Blending
Date: Wednesday, March 09, 2016 4:03:20 PM


RE:  Adams Field Wastewater Treatment Facility
         Wet Weather Peak Flow Blending
         NPDES Permit No. AR0021806  AFIN:  60-00409
 
 
Dear Mr. Healey:
 
Due to the excessive rainfall received over the past several days, significant increases in collection
system flows were experienced.  After storage capacities were exhausted, Adams Field began  the
diversion of wet weather flow around secondary treatment components this afternoon.   A written
report will be submitted within 5 days of the end of the blending event.
 
Should you have any questions concerning this notification, please give me a call at 501-688-1543 or
by e-mail at john.thompson@lrwu.com.
 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
LITTLE ROCK WASTEWATER
 
 
 
John M. Thompson
Plant Supervisor
Adams Field Treatment Facility
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